OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

STEVE BULLOCK GOVERNOR



MIKE COONEY LT. GOVERNOR

June 15, 2020

Men's Health Month PO Box 77476 Washington, DC 20013

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to recognize June 15 - 21, 2020 as "National Men's Health Week" in the State of Montana.

I commend the Men's Health Network for your advocacy towards positive health attitudes and preventive health practices for males, both young and old. This work educating the public about the importance of a healthy lifestyle and early detection of male health problems helps reduce the rates of male mortality from disease.

As a father, it is important to me that my son and daughters grown up in a world where health can be discussed openly, honestly, and made a priority. Men who are educated about the value of preventive health can prologue their lifespan and their role as productive family members.

Thank you for your efforts to educate the public about the importance of disease prevention and early detection, and I encourage Montanans to acknowledge June 15 - 21, 2020 as "National Men's Health Week."

Sincerely,

STEVE BULLOCK

Governor